
University of Missouri Libraries Staff Association 

Executive Board Meeting 

September 13, 2007 

1:30 pm- 2:30 pm 

Reference Conference Room 

 
Present – Adrienne Arden, Michelle Baggett, Jack Batterson, Steve Clayton, 
Karla Geerlings, Tammy Green, Mary Hainen, Wayne Sanders, and Michael 
Spears. 
 
Absent – Rachel Brekhus, Mark Ellis, and Delores Fisher, and Ruthe Morse 
 
Baby shower: 
Tammy Green announced that Karen Witt will be having a shower on Friday, 
Sept. 28th in the staff lounge. 
 
Barkley House 
Adrienne raised about $33 for the Barkley House, a Ronald McDonald type 
house for families to stay with their pets while the animals received care from the 
University. 
 
Staff lounge 
Please see the attached report. 
 
Book sale: 
Please see the attached report.  
 
Bob Almony said that there may be a buyer who would be willing to pay more 
than $4.00 per book for textbooks. No decision was made  
 
Community Chair: 
Please see the attached report. 
 
Mary Hainen will take more food items out to the food bank this Friday. She will 
try contacting Cole camp’s Bluebird Closet one last time before our next meeting. 
If they still do not reply, then we will consider giving to the Rainbow House. 
 
Social Chair 
Jim thought MULSA should have more tea parties 

 

Garage sale date was changed to Oct. 13
th

. Mary A. will allow MULSA to use her house 

at 1610 Anthony. 

 

Future parties are Halloween on Oct. 31, Thanksgiving on November   , and Christmas on 

the week of December 17-21. MULSA chose Thursday, Dec. 20
th

. Karla encouraged 

everyone to consider singing with the Christmas carolers this year. 



 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jack Batterson 

Secretary 

 


